Daily Busimess Review

The Daily Business Review reported on the Florida
Supreme Court opinion regarding the Citizen’s
Investigative Panel. In her article, reporter Noreen
Marcus quoted attorney John Quick.

“The court upheld the entire investigative process
with just the one narrow exception that it can’t use
a subpoena as it relates to the officer under

investigation,” he said. The article notes that John welcomed the
opinion as “a good decision.”

The story ran on June 22, 2017.



